
COMING FALL 2018
The Oaks School is a new Pre-K through 9th grade church 

school coming to the Auburn-Opelika area in the fall of 2018.

2201 Executive Park Dr. Opelika, AL 36801

TheOaksSchool.Org

334-887-9947

admin@theoaksschool.org

Open HouseJAN. 25, 6 PM

- Four day school week  
- Limited homework 

- Mastery based mathematics 
- Excellent writing and grammar program  

- Engaging science and history classes 
- - Spiritually dynamic chapel services 
- -Encouraging family environment

The Oaks School

Come learn more about this exciting beginning and hear the vision of  The Oaks School at our 
upcoming Open House.  Bring your children to meet teachers and visit the classrooms.  


